
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

  

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

May 25, 1978 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 —- Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

By letter dated April 14, 1978, to our Dallas 
Field Office, James H. Lesar, ESq. requested that you 
be reimbursed $8.30 to cover the fees you paid directly 
to that office for records pertaining to yourself. 

With respect to the Department of Justice decision 
that all fees previously paid by you for material relating 
to the assassinations of President John F. Kennedy and 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. be waived retroactively, enclosed 
is a check, made payable to you, in the amount of $8.30. 

By letter dated May 18, 1978, to our Freedom 
of Information-Privacy Acts Branch at FBI Headquarters 
in Washington, D. C., James H. Lesar, Esq. requested that 
all fees paid by you for material pertaining to the above- 
mentioned requests be reimbursed to you. Please be advised 
that we are presently making the arrangements for these 
refunds and will be contacting you in the near future 
regarding this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Allen H. McCreight, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 
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